
Provider Health and Safety Committee Meeting

August 3, 2018
Embassy Suites, Henrico, Virginia 
	Members Present:
	OEMS Staff:
	Guests:
	Absent:

	Lori Knowles, Chairwoman
	Karen Owens
	Valerie Quick
	

	Bryan McRay
	
	
	

	Amy Ashe
	
	
	

	Jack Sullivan
	
	
	

	Daniel Wildman
	
	
	

	Wayne Perry
	
	
	

	Brian Hricik
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Topic/Subject
	Discussion
	Recommendations, Action/Follow-up; Responsible Person

	Call to order:
	Meeting called to order at 09:01
	

	Approval of Meeting Minutes
	Meeting minutes approved
	

	Old Business:
	Addiction
The decision was made to focus on injury prevention first.  Committee members need to research injury prevention options.  The committee discussed what is already out there to develop a website of information to share.  If you know of resources on lifting and moving/appropriate equipment, etc. please share.  Also, we need to look at information on funding the supports health and safety and injury prevention.
Dan discussed the original intent of the workgroup and whether or not the need for the workgroup existed.  Karen expressed concern that other committees are already focusing on the issues that we had discussed as a committee.  
Mental Health Campaign
All agencies have representatives for the mental health campaign video.  The video is scheduled to be filmed at the end of the month.  Concerns were raised regarding the need for outside support.  
Safety Bulletins

We have been delayed in releasing safety bulletins due to various reasons.  Topics for the future include patient packaging and safe patient transport.  Jack asked if what we would like to cover in a move over bulletin.  Karen said we could reach out to Dr. Lindbeck and Dave Edwards for various topics.  Additional topics include safety officer (focusin on the benefits of a program and the safety guide that was put out)

	Committee members will provide any known information



	New Business:
	Exposure
Valerie Quick presented information on concerns regarding exposure to body fluids from a decedent.  The issue that has come up is the testing of the blood.  There has been much discussion and lack of agreement on who is responsible for testing the blood.  The committee discussed the current issues, what other agencies have done, and what options exist.  Ms. Quick stated that one of the things they have been told is the facilities do not have the appropriate equipment to test decedent blood.
	Karen will reach out to the OEMS AG representative for information and guidance

	Next Scheduled Meeting:
	Next meeting may be before symposium, but guaranteed February 2019
	

	Adjournment:
	Meeting adjourned at 10:02 a.m.
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